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State Superintendent to deliver  
State of Education Address on Thursday 

Event will be held at Wisconsin State Capitol and live streamed on Wisconsin Eye 
 

MADISON — State Superintendent Dr. Jill Underly will update Wisconsin on the opportunities and 

challenges currently facing K-12 education in her first State of Education Address on Thursday,  

Sept. 23, 2021, on the Wisconsin State Capitol’s first floor rotunda. 

 The 2021 State of Education Address will be live streamed online by Wisconsin Eye at 

WisEye.org/live. Additional information on the 2021 State of Education Address and details on how to 

RSVP to the subsequent media availability can be found below. 

 
WHO:  State Superintendent Dr. Jill Underly 

WHAT:  2021 State of Education Address 

WHEN:  Address to begin at noon 

WHERE: Wisconsin State Capitol’s first floor rotunda; live streamed online at WisEye.org/live 

 

MEDIA AVAILABILITY will begin approximately 30 minutes following the conclusion of Dr. Underly’s 

address in Room 328NW at the Wisconsin State Capitol. Attending the media availability is by RSVP 

only. To register, email Media.Inquiries@dpi.wi.gov, or call 608-266-3559 by 10 a.m. on Thursday, Sept. 

23, 2021, and confirm your attendance. Please include reporter name and media outlet, as it will be used 

to confirm your attendance. 
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